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Happy New Year!  Thank you for a
great 2022 and we look forward to
2023!  As a reminder we will be
closed January 1st and 2nd.  We
look forward to seeing you out on
the course this winter on our
warmer days.  Don't forget you can
still get your season passes. We
will be having a 50% off
merchandise sale this month as
well so watch Facebook for details.
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season passes are
still on sale!

Tee Times will be
 10:00-2:30 Daily




golf Shop Hours 
will be 9:30-4:00

Daily 


